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March 21, 2018 

 

MINI RETREAT 

TOWN OF DAVIDSON BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 

The Town of Davidson Board of Commissioners held its Mini Retreat meeting on Friday March 21, 2018 in 

the Town Hall Board Room.  Present were Mayor Rusty Knox and Commissioners Jane Campbell, Matthew 

Fort, Jim Fuller, Autumn Rierson Michael and David Sitton. Commissioner Fort left the meeting at noon. 

Staff present included: Staff present included: Town Manager Jamie Justice, Assistant Town Manager 

Dawn Blobaum, Town Attorney Cindy Reid, Planning Director Jason Burdette, Economic Development 

Manager Kim Fleming, Public information Officer Cristina Shaul, Senior Planner Chad Hall, Senior Planner 

Trey Akers, Senior Planner Travis Johnson, Planning Technician Lindsay Laird and Town Clerk Carmen 

Clemsic were also present. 

 

The meeting began at 10:06 a.m. 

 

The following topics were discussed:  the board of commissioners provided more detail on their vision 

for the town, particularly in the areas of land use, historic preservation, economic development, and 

affordable housing.  

The meeting adjourned at 4:00 p.m. 

  

              

         ______________________________ 

Rusty Knox  

Mayor 

Attest: 

 

 

  __________________________ 

Carmen Clemsic 

Town Clerk 


